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May 14, 2015 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
Joseph Szczesny, Supervisory Engineer 
Audio Division, Media Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554  
 
 Re: Transition Radio, LLC, Trustee  
  FRN: 0008077224 

KALI(AM), West Covina, CA, FAC ID: 56779 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 On behalf of Transition Radio, LLC, Trustee (the “Licensee”), and in response to 
an FCC staff letter request for additional technical information, dated April 16, 2015, this 
letter seeks an extension of time to file the requested amendment (the “Amendment”) to 
FCC File No. BL-20150204ADK.  As the FCC staff is aware, the Licensee is in the 
process of preparing the Amendment and has sought clarification on several issues raised 
in the April 16, 2015 letter. 
 
 Accordingly, the Licensee respectfully requests an extension of time to file the 
Amendment to and including June 12, 2015. 
 
 Please direct any communications regarding this matter to the undersigned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Christine Reilly 

 

Christine A. Reilly 
tel 202.663.8245 

christine.reilly@pillsburylaw.com 
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